Scott Gustin

From: Dan Goltzman <dGoltzman@redstonevt.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 3:44 PM

To: Scott Gustin

Subject: Pine & Flynn- commercial space uses

Scott-

We would like to change the uses of the two commercial spaces at the ground floor of our proposed project, as outlined
in our zoning permit application narrative, from two 1,500sf restaurants to one 1,500sf café and one 1,500sf office.

Dan

Daniel Goltzman
Development Manager
Redstone

210 College St, Suite 201
Burlington, VT 05401
646.957.4248

www.redstonevt.com




